
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

September 5, 2016 
3:30 P.M. 

 

Injured Victim Located 
 

On September 4th at approximately 4:40 A.M. officers responded to a report of a 
subject lying in the parking lot in the 5800 block of Cherrywood Terrace. Officers 
discovered a 29 year old female unresponsive and suffering from head lacerations. 
The victim was transported to Prince George’s General Hospital for treatment of 
serious injuries. It is unknown at this time how her injuries were sustained and the 
investigation is ongoing. Anyone with any information is asked to contact the 
Greenbelt Police Department at 301-474-7200. 
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